
Space Allocation and Utilization Subcommittee (SAUS) 
December 3, 2020: 1:00 PM 

1. Call to order 

         Sai Sreerama, Chair 

 See attached sign in roster 

2. Approval of Meeting Notes: November 5, 2020 

In Teams Folder – Jeff Lash moved, and Leslie Thomas second, approved with no objections 

3. Old Business 

 No Old Business 

 

4. New Business/Announcements 

The following space allocation requests are mentioned and still waiting for the space request forms 

 College of HSH 
o Advising Space Relocation Request 
o Texas Dept. of Criminal Justice (TDC) Relocation Request 

 

Notes:  The request was presented to the Committee. Attached to the notes is a copy of the 
presentation, submitted committee member feedback forms, and the committee pro/con 
summary of the request.  The committee recommended that this proposal be forwarded to 
Facilities Support Services Committee (FSSC) with their support.   

 

Additional discussion on topics not included on this agenda: 

1. A follow up conversation related to the space proposal submitted by the College of HSH was 
if this space would be sufficient for the long term.  While not specific to this request or to 
this question, Mark Denney, VPA&F outlined the current request of the University in their 
current Legislative Appropriations Request (LAR) for funding of a Tuition Revenue Bond 



item.  If approved, it would provide $111 Million (unless reduced by the legislature) to 
accomplish the following:  Construct a new STEM II building, Renovate the following 
buildings:  Bayou, Delta, and the SSCB.  Finally, it would provide funding to build out the 
currently unfinished classrooms in STEM I and the 3rd floor of the HSCB at Pearland.  This 
would, if approved, enable the University to again conduct an infill study and identify 
priorities for how the unfinished and vacated space would be renovated and reallocated.  
The construction of STEM I did not provide funding to accomplish the infill study don’t at 
that time, so, if funded, this would be significant.  

2. A space allocation proposal recently submitted from the Division of Student Affairs had 
moved forward to the FSSC but will be modified.  The basic request was to convert existing 
auxiliary space from the previous locker rooms adjacent to the old Fitness Center that has 
already been converted to Student Government meeting, collaboration, and student 
organization space.  This proposal erroneously included University Education and General 
space that cannot be converted to Auxiliary space.  As such, the request will be modified to 
adjust and recognize that the existing E&G space will remain such.   



Members Seat Role Email Absent/Present

Amber Brown Faculty 3 COE Faculty Represenative BrownA@uhcl.edu

Mark Denney Co-Chair Division Represenative Denney@uhcl.edu Present

Aaron Hart Student Affairs Division Represenative HartA@uhcl.edu Present

Eric Herrera Facilities Department Represenative HerreraE@uhcl.edu Present

Demetrius Knight SGA Student Represenative Could not locate in Outlook Absent

Jeff Lash Faculty 4 HSH Faculty Represenative Lash@uhcl.edu Present :)

Vivienne McClendon Library Department Represenative McClendonV@uhcl.edu Absent

Russell Miller Admin & Finance Division Represenative MillerR@uhcl.edu Present

John Rodriguez UCT Department Represenative RodriguezJohn@uhcl.edu Present

Larry Rohde Faculty 1 CSE Faculty Represenative Rohde@uhcl.edu Absent

Sai Lakshmi Sreerama Chair Computing Sreerama@uhcl.edu Present

Leslie Thomas Student Accessibility Support Center Department Represenative ThomasL@uhcl.edu Present

Alix Valenti Faculty 2 COB Faculty Represenative Valenti@uhcl.edu Absent

Mary Washington Ex-Officio Function Represenative WashingtonMA@uhcl.edu Present 

USA Staff Represenative Not named

Alternates Seat Role Email Absent/Present

Patrick Cardenas Student Affairs (Alt. 2) Division Represenative Cardenas@uhcl.edu Present

LeeBrian Gaskins UCT Department Represenative Gaskins@uhcl.edu Absent 

J'Naudia Hunter-Phillips Student Accessibility Support Center Department Represenative Hunterphili@uhcl.edu Present

David Rachita Student Affairs (Alt. 1) Division Represenative Rachita@uhcl.edu Abent

Nicholas Shaman Faculty 4 Alternate HSH Faculty Alternate Shaman@uhcl.edu Present

Jingshan Xiao Library Department Represenative Xiao@uhcl.edu Present

Jason Barkemeyer Guest HSH Advising Director barkemeyer@uhcl.edu Present
Samuel Gladden Guest HSH Interim Dean gladden@uhcl.edu present
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Space Utilization and Allocation Subcommittee 
 
Proposal: ___HSH Advising/TDC spaces__________ Date presented to SUAS: _DEC 3, 2020___ 

 

Pro Elements:  

PRO 
 
 

1. Consolidating space – efficiency for the College 
2. Facilitates Advising restructure 
3. Efficient space use 
4.  
5.  
6.  
7.  
8.  

CON 
 

       2.  Challenge if this will work for long term needs 
3. 

       4. 
5. 
6.  
7.  
8.  
9.  
10.  
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